
 

 
Celebrating the Liturgy Year  (Cycle C starts 29 Nov 2015) General Information 

Sunday Masses 
Ballymoney: 
Sat 7.00pm & 11.00am 
Dervock: Sun 9.00am 
Week-day Masses   
Mon - Thurs & Sat: 10.00am  
Fri: 7.30pm 
 
Visitation of Sick 
The week of The First Friday 

Confessions 
Sat: 6:15pm – 6:45 pm 
First Fri: After Evening Mass 
 
Eucharistic Adoration 
Tues 11.00am – 10.00pm 
 
Holy Hour Dervock 
First Wed of each month at 
7.30pm 

29 Nov 2015 
Readers  
Sat  Vigil:   Jim Henry 
Sun 11.00: Anthony Doherty 
Daily Readers: 
Group C   (from 23 Nov) 
 
Eucharistic Minister 
Group 3 Anne McKeever 

Coffee Morning   
 Wed 25 Nov at 10.30am 
           9 Dec (Last of 2015) 
Cleaning Team      
Nov   St. Gemma’s 
Parochial Hall 
Ladies Keep Fit Class  
Mon 7-8pm 
School Bazaar 
Sun 29 Nov 

 
To ensure inclusion in the Parish Bulletin, all notices should reach the Parish by 6pm on Wednesday. Notices can be emailed or left 

in the Parochial House and you should continue to put Anniversary notices in the box in the church porch. 

22 November 2015 
 
Contact Details 
Fr. O'Brien: 028 276 62003 
St. Vincent de Paul Soc.: 07860 455 549 
Administration: office@ballvmoneyparish.com 
Website: www.ballymoneyparish.com 
 
Anniversaries 
First Anniversary Paddy Greene Vigil 21 Nov 
First Anniversary James Stinson  11.00 am Sun 22 Nov 
Annie & John Baird, Annie Coyles, Kathleen Harrigan, 
Daniel McDaid, Adrian McKay, Elizabeth McKenna,  
Hugh Osborne, Mary Stewart  
November Masses 
During November one Mass is offered daily for the repose 
of the souls of the Faithful Departed, whose names are on 
the “dead lists”.   
Liturgy of Remembrance 
You are invited to join us for a service remembering all our   
deceased loved ones, Thursday 26 November at 7.30pm. 
 
Collections 
Weekly Collection:                      £971.00 
Golden Mile:                                £  31.00       
We wish to thank you for your generosity to all the Church 
Collections 
 
Sun Collection 29 Nov: Weekly Offering  
 
Parish Christmas Cards, A Fundraising Initiative 
Our parish Christmas Cards are available again this 
weekend. We had a great response last weekend and are 
pleased to say that the mixed packs of 12 cards that we 
ran out of last weekend are now available again. Cards are 
priced at £4 per pack or a mixed pack of 12 at £5. 
Thanks again to all who purchased and a special thanks to 
those who took some to try and sell for us. Could you sell 
some for us? If so, it would really be appreciated, why not 
collect some after Mass?  
 
St Brigid`s Open Day 
All parents and their children who are due to start Primary 
One in September 2016 are invited to our Open Morning 
on Friday 4 December at 10am. We look forward to 
meeting you all! 

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe 
 
Annual Parish Draw 
Tickets for the annual Christmas Draw are available after 
all Masses this weekend. Please collect one and return it 
next weekend. If you feel that you could sell any to family 
members, neighbours or friends please take one or two 
extra with you. Top prize is £500, and there are five prizes 
of £100. Tickets are as before £10 each. All proceeds to 
the Church Renovation Fund. The draw takes place next 
Sunday at the Primary School Bazaar so time is short as 
we need all tickets back for next Sunday 29 Nov. 

 
Legion of Mary 
The Ballymoney Legion of Mary would like to thank all the 
parishioners who gave so generously to their Annual 
Hostel Collection. The amount raised was £660.00. 
 
Winter Arrangements 
The church will be closed at 4pm each evening 
with the exception of Tuesday, Friday and Saturday 
evenings. 
 
Offertory Promise Envelopes will be available for 
collection this weekend at the back of the church. 
 
Living Youth – The December Monthly Diocesan Youth 
Gathering will take place on Sunday 20 December in Holy 
Family Church.  More information to follow or to get more 
information visit: www.habitatni.co.uk,  
call 028 92 635 635 or email gv@habitatni.co.uk  
 
Dominican College Portstewart 
Bookings are now being taken for the College’s Production 
of “Guys and Dolls”. The show will run at 7.30pm from 
Wed 25 – Fri 27 Nov. The school last ran this musical in 
1983 with Rosaleen Corrigan as Director. Rosaleen sadly 
died in March of this year and staging this show is our 
tribute to her commitment to Dominican College. Thursday 
26 Nov’s performance will be a Gala night, open to 
everyone, where we will support N I Chest, Heart and 
Stroke in her memory.  
Adults £9, Under 19’s & Senior Citizens £7, 
Family Ticket (2 adults 2 children) £27 
Tel: 70832715 
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